Reports, election, prizes dominate 'CU' meeting



DRAWING THE winning numbers from the box held by Ted Shaver at the CU meeting last week was Debbie Strong.



CREDIT UNION board members are (from left) Dick Schmidt, treasurer; Willie Henning; Carl Taylor, president; Home Speer; Reggie Halligan, vice-president; and Dave Easton. Laura Lusk, secretary, is not pictured.

See story on next page



TOM COX, newly elected credit committee member (right), was the winner of the electric floor polisher at the CU meeting. The gift was presented by Bud Wall. Also pictured is Reggie Halligan (left).



MORE THAN 150 members attended the 13th annual meeting of the Tektronix Employees' Credit Union in Assembly Cafeteria (45) on Thursday, January 20. A 4½ per cent dividend was announced at the session.



DON KEPLER, Personnel Services manager (standing), raised questions from the floor at Credit Union meeting.



GENE PAUL, Plant 4 A/C, was one of the Credit Union members to collect election ballots at the CU meeting.